Paul Allen

My concern is that EPA will be dismantled or otherwise weakened to the point that WA State will
need to take control of protecting our own state environment despite weaker rules and oversight
from the EPA.

If WA State can override EPA rules and regulations to better protect our WA State environment,
then I favor an ongoing performance partnership agreement.
If this agreement will potentially weaken Ecology, then I am not in favor of the PPA at this time.



